## Lay, Marley

**From:** Governance

**Subject:** RE: Adelaide National Park City [SEC=OFFICIAL]

From: DEW:GreenAdelaide < <a href="mailto:dew.greenadelaide@sa.gov.au">dew.greenadelaide@sa.gov.au</a>>

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 9:48 AM

**Subject:** Adelaide National Park City [SEC=OFFICIAL]

EXTERNAL SENDER: Exercise caution before clicking on any links or opening attachments.

## **OFFICIAL**

Dear Friend of Adelaide National Park City,

I am delighted to let you know that we have just been awarded the status of the world's second National Park City. The formal announcement was made on Friday night by the National Park City Foundation, with the Minister for Environment and Water providing an acceptance speech as part of the World Urban Parks Congress 2021.

This is a quick message to thank you very much indeed for your support.

It has been a rigorous process and our team has been hard at work for several months. Please check out our **Creative Portfolio** which formed part of the international submission on our <u>Adelaide National Park City</u> website.

We, the residents of greater Adelaide, should be very proud of our community and our natural world, and we invite you to continue to be a part of this great initiative as we become active in the New Year.

Once again, many thanks.

## **Chris Daniels**

Presiding Member Green Adelaide Board





Join us to create a cooler, greener, wilder and climate-resilient Adelaide.

The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or legally privileged. Use or disclosure of the information to anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please advise by return email.